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January 1, 2022 

 

 

Product Discontinuance Notification 
 
 

 

Dear valued customers 

 

 

This is to inform you formally that the following products are being discontinued. This 

notification is for your company to take appropriate action should your internal documentation 

for these part numbers need to be updated.  

 

 

【Products affected】  

     

Product Name Discontinued Part  Suggested Alternative 

Handheld digital manometers 

PG-100-101G PG-100N-101R 

PG-100-101GP PG-100N-101R 

PG-100-101RP PG-100N-101R 

PG-100-102AH PG-100B-102A-W 

PG-100-102AP PG-100B-102A 

PG-100-102G PG-100N-102R 

PG-100-102GH  PG-100N-102R-W  
PG-100-102GP PG-100N-102R 

PG-100-102RP PG-100N-102R 

PG-100-102VH PG-100N-102R-W 

PG-100-102VP PG-100N-102R 

PG-100-103G PG-100N-103R 

PG-100-103GP 
PG-100-103GMP 

PG-100N-103R 
N/A 

PG-100-103RP PG-100N-103R 

 

 

 

【Reason for change】    

Because of low volumes and declining demand, Nidec Copal Electronics decides to 

discontinue the part numbers. 

 

【Effective date】  

    Last Order Acceptance  :   November 30, 2022.  

 

    Last Time Shipments    :   May 31, 2023. 

 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact your local sales representative/office for more 

details.                                                          
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